
 

 

PRINCIPAL REPORT  

Georgetown-Ridge Farm High School 

March 28, 2011 

 

Mid Term for the last quarter will be April 22
nd

      

 

Just a reminder again that the Drama Club’s Variety Show will be April 15
th

 and 16
th

 at 

Ridge Farm Elementary.  If you would like to sing, dance, tell jokes or be in a skit, let 

Ms. Vogel know. 

 

Leaders of the Herd for March were Senior, Ryan Howard; Junior, George Foehrer; 

Sophomore, Emilee Campbell; and Freshman, Brice Brooks. 

 

Mrs. Hackler, Mr. Anglum, and Mrs. Wright have started the 3
rd

 annual GRHS Spelling 

Contest.  They have completed the first round.  Thirty-six students advanced to the 

second round. 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences were held on Thursday, March 17 and Friday, March 18
th

.  I 

will have update on number of conferences at next meeting.  

 

DACC placement test is March 30
th

 and DACC registration for seniors will be on April 

9
th
 both at the high school. 

 

Summer school for Project Success will be June 6
th

 to July 1
st
. 

 

PASE testing will be on Wednesday, April 27
th

 and Thursday, April 28
th

.  Also at that 

time the sophomores will be taking a retired Work Keys and ACT test on those days and 

the freshman will be taking the Plan Test.    

 

Spring pictures were held on April 5
th.

 

 

Words of the week have been; harbinger, truncated, ostracize, and cryptic. 

 

In the April newsletter, the staff will recognize thirty-five students who still have perfect 

attendance through the third quarter. 

 

The P. E. Department completed its roller skating section and the students had a good 

time with it. 

 

Prom will be on May 7th from 7 to 11 p.m. at the Georgetown Fair Banquet Center. 
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Honors Night will be on Thursday, May 12
th

 at 7:00 p.m. at the high school. 

 

Brad and I will be attending a County Principals’ Honors Night in Danville on 

Wednesday, April 6
th. 

  DAR and SAR students, (Karson Gragert and Cal Hackler), will 

be honored along with other DAR and SAR students from the county schools. 

 

Golden Rulers Night will be April 26
th

 at Bismarck. 

 

One of our Math Teams that attended the Parkland Community College Math Contest 

advanced to the next round which will be held at the University of Illinois on April 30
th

. 

 

Keith Harper was the individual recipient of the John Dickson Sportsmanship award for 

boys basketball and received the plaque, certificate, and patch at the Vermilion County 

Music Festival in Bismarck-Henning on March 15
th

.  Erika Briggs was our school 

nominee for girl’s basketball and was also recognized. 

 


